

ANDREW M. CUOMO Governor **HOWARD A. ZUCKER, M.D., J.D.**Commissioner

**SALLY DRESLIN, M.S., R.N.** Executive Deputy Commissioner

December 4, 2017

**DAL 17-05** 

Subject: Adult Care Facility/Assisted Living

Resident's Guide to Department of

**Health Inspections** 

Dear Administrator:

This letter is to inform you that the Adult Care Facility/Assisted Living Residence "A Resident's Guide to NYS Department of Health Inspections" has been updated and is available on the Department's website at <a href="http://www.health.ny.gov/publications/1494.pdf">http://www.health.ny.gov/publications/1494.pdf</a>. Please include a copy of this guide in your admission packet for new residents.

If you have questions regarding the information contained in this guide, please contact the Division of ACF/Assisted Living Surveillance at (518) 408-1133 for further clarification.

Sincerely,

Valerie A. Deetz, Director

Division of Adult Care Facilities and Assisted Living

Surveillance

Attachment